
 
GLENBARD TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 87 

596 Crescent Boulevard, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-4297,  (630) 469-9100,​ www.glenbard87.org 
 
July 5, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Glenbard Township High School District 87 uses PowerSchool and Schoology to provide you with up-to-date 
information about grades, attendance, and class work for your student(s).  
 
PowerSchool ​is the student management system for Glenbard 87 and contains all student grade and 
attendance data. Student registration is also handled through PowerSchool and opens on July 9, 2018.  
 
Students and parents/guardians can view grades, scores, and schedules in PowerSchool. Parents and 
students have different types of accounts. Parents can view multiple students at once while students can only 
see their grades, attendance, and data. 
 
Schoology​ is our learning management system that enables our students, parents and teachers to engage 
with learning materials and their school community from the classroom and beyond. 
 
With Schoology, students can view course materials, submit homework assignments, review grades, 
participate in discussions, receive announcements, provide feedback, take tests, and more. As a 
parent/guardian, you will be able to view your student’s activity within Schoology, including homework, due 
dates and other important class information. Student progress and activity is monitored by faculty to ensure a 
safe, secure, and controlled environment.  
 
Though some grade information may appear in Schoology, PowerSchool is the official gradebook of record. 
Parents/guardians may elect to receive daily or weekly Schoology updates and PowerSchool reports sent to 
you via e-mail.  
 
All freshmen receive their PowerSchool and Schoology login credentials at the iPad training sessions that take 
place during “Back to School Week” in August. Returning students should already have this information and 
can visit the Tech Help Desk if needed.  ​Your PowerSchool credentials are available on a separate sheet 
in this mailing. Your Schoology Code can be found in the Other Info tab of PowerSchool.​ Students and 
parents/guardians can visit the IT Help Desk at their school if they need assistance.  
 
More information is available at ​www.glenbard.org​ under PowerSchool Resources and Schoology Resources, 
including instructions on how to create, log into, and use your accounts.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glenbard 87 Technology Team 
 

http://www.glenbard87.org/
http://www.glenbard.org/

